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From: Urban, Amanda
To: Coyle, Ann
Cc: Futerman, Andrew (he/him/his)
Subject: FW: Garden Street Iron & Metal CAFO for Ann"s signature
Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:30:10 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Ann,
 
Respondent consents to the modification per email from counsel below, which I will include in the
record for the CAFO. Do you need anything further?
 
Respectfully,
Amanda   
 

From: Chris Walker <cwalker@walkerenvironmentallaw.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:25 PM
To: Urban, Amanda <urban.amanda@epa.gov>
Subject: Re: Garden Street Iron & Metal CAFO for Ann's signature
 

 
Yes, we consent. 
 
 

Christopher A.  Walker
 
WALKER ENVIRONMENTAL LAW
109 N. Main Street, Suite 500
Dayton, OH  45402
(937) 226-9000
(937) 226-9002 fax
cwalker@walkerenvironmentallaw.com
Website:  www.walkerenvironmentallaw.com
 
 

From: Urban, Amanda <urban.amanda@epa.gov>
Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 at 3:20 PM
To: Chris Walker <cwalker@walkerenvironmentallaw.com>
Cc: Futerman, Andrew (he/him/his) <Futerman.Andrew@epa.gov>
Subject: FW: Garden Street Iron & Metal CAFO for Ann's signature

Hi Chris,
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The RJO noticed a typo in the CAFO. Does your client consent to EPA modifying the CAFO as
follows?:
 
“the reference to paragraph 18 in paragraph 19 should be to paragraph 17”
 
Thanks
Amanda
 

From: Coyle, Ann <coyle.ann@epa.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 12:38 PM
To: Urban, Amanda <urban.amanda@epa.gov>; Futerman, Andrew (he/him/his)
<Futerman.Andrew@epa.gov>
Subject: FW: Garden Street Iron & Metal CAFO for Ann's signature
 
Amanda and Andrew,
 
I believe the reference to paragraph 18 in paragraph 19 should be to paragraph 17.  If that is
the case, and if the Respondent consents to you modifying the CAFO to make that correction
after the date of its signature and you include it in the record for the settlement, then (for my
purposes anyway) you do not need to go through the sign-off and signature process again.
 
Take care,

Ann

 
312.886.2248
(she/her—why?)
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